
 
Greetings Families! 

Week of July 13th – July 17th    

This week we’ve been talking about camping.  We read a 
book that gave us lots of information about it called When 
We Go Camping, especially about the different things we 
can do when we go camping.  We also really enjoyed the 
beautiful illustrations in this book.   
 

  
 
For music, we came back to our song, “Fiddle-I-Fee.”  We 
really enjoy singing this song and trying to remember the 
order in which the farm animals appear and the sounds 
they all make.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For art, we colored a campsite scene.  We enjoyed using 
the crayons and deciding which colors to use for the 
different parts of the picture.   

 

We stayed very busy during our morning work period this 
week.  We love the opportunity to engage in work of our 
choosing.  It’s such a valuable part of our day. 

 

It was another great week in our class, and we’re all 
looking forward to what next week will bring!  Have a 
wonderful weekend.   

Sincerely,  

Ms. Sein and Ms. Smith 


